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TITLE: Landfill Gas Flare Replacement, 
Project 14-52—Accept Construction 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Accept Landfill Gas Flare Replacement, Project 14-52, and authorize the final contract 
payment. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
On July 1, 2014, the City Council authorized the award of the construction contract for 
Landfill Gas Flare Replacement, Project 14-52.  The contract was awarded to D.W. 
Nicholson Corporation of Hayward, California, at the low bid price of $510,290, which 
included a $68,000 construction contingency.  The project replaced three existing landfill 
gas flares and other appurtenances at the end of their useful life. 
 
ANALYSIS 
 
The final construction cost of $463,502 is within the construction budget of $510,290 and 
includes one change order to install louver guards, extend air piping and electrical 
conduits, and install additional drain valves for $21,212.  All work has been completed 
in accordance with the plans and specifications. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
Landfill Gas Flare Replacement, Project 14-52, is funded with $1,208,000 from the 
Shoreline Regional Park Community Fund.  The total project expenditure is 
approximately $1,197,000.  The remaining balance will be returned to the Shoreline 
Regional Park Community Fund when the project is closed. 
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ALTERNATIVE 
 
Determine that the improvements have not been completed in conformance with City 
standards and decline to accept the improvements until they are completed to the 
satisfaction of the Council. 
 
PUBLIC NOTICING—Agenda posting. 
 
 
Prepared by: 
 
Andy Chang 
Senior Civil Engineer 
 
Reviewed by: 
 
Rodrigo Z. Macaraeg 
Principal Civil Engineer 

 Approved by: 
 
Michael A. Fuller 
Public Works Director 
 
Daniel H. Rich 
City Manager 

 
 
AC/3/CAM 
913-06-14-16CR-E 
 
cc: APWD—Solomon, PCE—Macaraeg, PCE—Au, PCE—Sajjan, SPWI, AE—Patel, 

SC/T, Recall, F/c, cmvgis@mountainview.gov 
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